
Hi there! 

First of all, you are so strong for considering all options that will be best for you and your child! We can 

only imagine the wide range of emotions expectant parents must feel during this process. We want you 

to know that no matter what you decide, we support and love you and we wish you and your child all 

the best! You may be reading multiple profiles (which can get exhausting!) so we just wanted to say 

thank you for taking the time to read ours. We are truly honored. 

We have been together for 7 years, married for 3. We consider family to be the most important thing in 

life and ours currently consists of our 2-and-a-half-year-old daughter, Cici, and pups, Bell (Corgi) and 

Athena (Black Lab). We’ve dreamed of expanding our family and after experiencing great difficulties and 

infertility, we knew we wanted to expand our family another way. Through the ups and downs, we’ve 

remained strong and were a rock in each other’s lives.  

Our home is centrally located near activities we enjoy doing, such as: swimming, going to the library, the 

Farmer’s market, walking trails, playing at the parks with friends, and enjoying the delicious ice cream 

parlor. We are also very close to our support system. Our family and closest friends are only a few short 

miles away! 

Together we love to see and experience new places, people, and cultures! We appreciate the beauty of 

the world around and us and hope to share our love of adventure with our children. By teaching them 

about different cultures and different people, we hope to instill a sense of respect for others and their 

differences, as well as a sense of pride for who they are as a person. In this house we respect everyone 

for who they are, even if that changes over time. We support one another and lift each other up in easy 

and difficult times. We are open minded and accepting of all differences. We allow the freedom to safely 

explore one’s environment and sense of self. We encourage the learning of new skills of interest and 

understand that every person is CAPABLE in their own way. All in all, we genuinely strive to be a kind, 

loving, and compassionate family to all those we meet in life.  

We understand that the level of openness greatly depends on the comfort level of the expectant family, 

so we wish to consider whatever level of openness makes you feel most at ease! We hope to meet you 

one day, but even if we don’t, just know that we love you and wish only the best for you and your child. 

Sincerely, 

Rissa, Devon, & Cici 

 

 


